

Luxulyan School Newsletter



AUTUMN TERM NO 6 12th October 2018

Autumn Term - Week 6

We've had a particularly sporty week this week at Luxulyan with Football / Hi5 Fixtures and Cross Country running at Par. Mr Jarvis has got more details on these, later in this newsletter.

Mr Heagney and his partner have had a difficult week as their baby girl Miri has been in hospital in Bristol for some surgery on her heart. She is such a trooper and doing really well.

Sending Mr Heagney and his family lots of positive thoughts and well-wishes. We'll see Mr Heagney back in school next Thursday.

Thank you to those who came to parents evenings this week, they were really well attended and teachers have commented on how enjoyable it was to be able to discuss so much progress for many pupils in the school already!



This week's word is - 'rambunctious' which means uncontrollably boisterous / loud and noisy.

HAPPY FRIDAY!

Mrs LDL.

SCHOOL ABSENCE PROCEDURES

If your child will not be attending school please inform us on the day by phoning 01726 850397. Messages can be left before 8:15am on the answerphone.

Due to government legislation we are unable to authorise holidays during term time unless there are exceptional circumstances.

Exceptional circumstances would include: Where an absence is recommended by a health professional as part of a parent's or child's rehabilitation. Service personnel returning from a tour of duty abroad. The death or a terminal illness of a person close to the family and time to attend a funeral of a person close to the family.

Open Afternoon—Wednesday 17th October 2018

Do you have a child born between the 1st September 2014 and 31st August 2015? If so you need to apply for a school place before 15th January 2019

We will be holding an Open Afternoon on Wednesday 17th October at 1pm to 3pm.

Everyone welcome!

HARVEST FESTIVAL



☆ ☆

\$

Many thanks to everyone who has contributed to this year's Harvest Festival. All donations will be given to the Foodbank.

Well Done to Oak Class this week 99.3% attendance

CROSS-COUNTRY WEDNESDAY 10TH OCTOBER

On Wednesday, some of the cross-country members went to Par running track to compete in the races. These are the people that competed: Talon, Kieron, Ethan F, Daisy, Riley M, Bailey, Summer H, Ellie R, Lea. Everyone did very well; top three runners were Riley M who came 16^{th} , Daisy T who came 31^{st} and Bailey B who came 40^{th} .

Thanks to Mrs Hewins for leading us and Mrs Fox and Mr Jarvis who also lead us the way and a very big thank you to parents for giving up their time to cheer us on.





Having fun in Ash class

DIARY DATES

OCTOBER

Walk to School Month

15th October—Harvest Festival Assembly

16th October—Restormel Castle visit—Beech Class

17th October—Open Afternoon 1pm-3pm

18th October—Whole School Time Travel Dress Up

22nd October—26th October—Half Term

29th October—2nd November—Inset days—School closed to pupils

NOVEMBER

7th November—Cross Country—Par

7th November—Eden Project Community Event - Oak Class

12th November—Anti Bullying Week

16th November—Children in Need

21st November-Eden Project-Christmas tree decorations Oak Class

21st November—24th November—St Austell Festival of Music and Speech 2018

23rd November—Eden Project—Decorate Christmas tree Oak Class

24th November—Eden Project—Big Switch on at Eden—Christmas tree Oak Class

DECEMBER

5th December—Cross Country—Par

6th December—Experience Christmas at Church— Ash and Oak Class

17th December—Christmas Performance Dress Rehearsal

18th December—Christmas Performance

19th December—Cinema and Christmas lunch

20th December -Christmas jumper day and parties

STAFF TRAINING DAYS - CLOSED TO PUPILS

29th October 31st October

30th October 1st November 2nd November